
From: Krausse, Mark 
Sent: 2/11/2013 1:38:05 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); Eric 

Greene (egl@cpuc.ca.gov); [Redacted 
Redacted 

Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Replacement power estimates 

Eric, John and Redacte 
A 

The State Water Board's "nuclear review committee" empaneled under its once-through-cooling policy, 
is asking for a CPUC-sanctioned replacement power cost, or the process for determining same, during 
any period of outage for retrofit from OTC. Would one of you be able to point me to an individual or 
resource to determine that answer? 

Mark Krausse 
Senior Director, State Agency Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
1415 L Street, Suite 280 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
(916)386-5709 Office 
(916)995-6827 Cellular 
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